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                                        BCA'S NEW CAMPUS: 
   3-ACRE PROPERTY  

  & TEMPORARY        
     BUILDINGS  

   NEED:     $56,000 
   RAISED:     $05,200 
   REMAINING:   $50,800 
 

 

International BCA Sponsorships 
(801-BLC):  

     The BCA (Barner Christian Academy) 
International Student Sponsorship Program is 
an opportunity for Filipino children who 
otherwise might not be able to afford a 
Quality Christian Education to obtain 
schooling at no cost to their families through 
the “adoption” of their financial schooling 
obligations by international supporters. For 
support of those from ages 4 through 18, the 
fee is $25 (P1050) per month.  
     Each Sponsorship covers the following: 
tuition, enrollment, books, registration, dental 
checkup, insurance, medical checkup, ID 
card, instructional materials, PTA & library 
& campus fees, school publications, 
graduation fee & gown, field trip 
transportation costs, boy/girl scout 
membership & uniforms, gym fee, and basic 
school supplies (notebooks, pencils, etc.). 

Please send to Christian Aid Mission 
(address on first page). 

PLEASE PRAY: THAT, EVEN THOUGH THE WORLD IS 
IN THE MIDST OF A RECESSION, THE HUNDREDS OF 
BCA SPONSORS WHO ARE COMPLETING THEIR  2012-
2013 STUDENT SPONSORSHIP OBLIGATIONS WILL 
RENEW THEIR SPONSORSHIPS FOR THE NEXT 
SCHOOL YEAR, BEGINNING IN APRIL, 2013              
PRAISE GOD: THAT THOUSANDS OF DOLLARS WERE 
PROVIDED FROM FRIENDS ALL OVER THE USA FOR 
OUR BCA STUDENTS TO RECEIVE FREE SHOES AND 
SOCKS, PLUSD A FREE MEAL AT MCDONALDS 
RESTAURANT!                
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

-2013- 
Pepper* 

EXP:        $18,526 
Family:    $00,900 
Ministry:  $17,526 
Building Fund: $00,100 

INC:        $18,526 
Gifts:       $18,266 
Hon'ium:$00,240 
Interest:  $00,020 

BCA 2013 STATUS (Not Incl. Sponsorships): 
2013 INCOME/EXPENSES:$24,060 

 NEW CAMPUS BY 2017:  
BUILDING FUND SO FAR: $5,200 

    *PEPPER=Paul and Elvie's Prayer & Praise newslettER 

FAQ: (Frequently Asked Question): 
Q:  DO YOU ACCEPT SHORT-TERM  

MISSIONS TEAMS? 
A: YES! WE HAVE PAINTING, FOLDING, 

BUILDING, TEACHING, ETC. OPPORTUNITIES!

YOU KNOW YOU ARE A FILIPINO IF... 
…you will sing the national anthem even if 

no flag is present, facing the corner with 
your hand over your heart   

Paul M. Barner Ministries 
Philippine Church Planters 

Vol 25 No 3 

7/2/12 44

 

 

“A generous man will 
prosper; he who refreshes 

others will himself be 
refreshed”. 

 –Proverbs 11:25 
BCA’S MEDICAL FUND 

IS AN ANSWER TO 
PRAYER FOR MANY 

FILIPINOS 

   THREE  
              NEW BLC JEEPNEYS: 

                             NEED: $30,000 
                           RAISED: $4,250

BARNER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 
 

Email Address: 
BLCKIDS@YAHOO.COM 

www.barner.org 
 

Field Address: 
Rev. Paul, Elvie, PJ & Abigail Barner 

Barner Christian Academy 
PO Box 82,224, Davao City 8000 

PHILIPPINES 
Support Address: 

Christian Aid Mission (801-BLC) 
PO Box 9037 

Charlottesville, VA  22906 USA 

BARNER  
CHRISTIAN ACADEMY NEEDS 

A NEW CAMPUS BY 2017 

BCA KIDS HAVE FUN AT THE PLAYGROUND 
AFTER GETTING THEIR FREE “OCS” SHOES. 

 

MISSIONS PROJECTS:  
3 used Jeepney-buses: $30,000 ($10k each) 

Tables for Industrial Arts: $650 
Teachers’ mailboxes: $360 

Library computer and printer $479 



 
 

 

  

 

     

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

   

  

OUR CHRISTIAN SCHOOL, BUT ALSO THE JESUS WHOM THIS SCHOOL STANDS FOR. THEN IT TIME FO0R LUNCH…CHICKEN, RICE, GRAVY AND COKE AT 
MCDONALDS! OF COURSE THE KIDS FOUND THE ENORMOUS FREE INDOOR PLAYGROUND AS WELL! THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE WHO GAVE SO THAT WE  

      

 
OCS-OPERATION CHRISTMAS SOCKS (PART TWO: ELEMENTARY STUDENTS)  A FEW WEEKS AFTER BARNER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY BROUGHT OUR PRESCHOOL STUDENTS TO THE MALL TO 
GET SHOES AND SOCKS AND LUNCH, IT WAS TIME FOR THE ELEMENTARY STUDENTS TO HAVE THEIR TURN. AFTER LOADING THEM INTO THE BCA BUSES, WE BROUGHT THESE DOZENS OF 

KIDS TO THE MALL. SOME HAD JUST FLIP FLOPS ON THEIR FEET, BUT ALL TRIED ON BRAND-NEW SHOES. SOME TRIED TO SNEAK NEW SNEAKERS INTO THE STACK OF BOXES, BUT I 
INSISTED, THEY MUST BE BLACK SHINY SHOES TO COMPLETE THEIR SCHOOL UNIFORMS. THEY LOVED THE PERSONAL ATTENTION OF ALL THE STORE WORKERS. THEN THEY CHOSE THE 

SOCKS TO ACCOMPANY THEIR NEW SHOES. AFTER PICTURE TIME, THEY TRIED OU THE ESCALATORS AND THE MALL VIEW…WHAT FUN! WE HAD ALREADY INFORMED THIS LARGE 
CROWD OF STUDENTS, WHO AUTOMATICALLY DREW LOTS OF ATTENTION JUST BY THEIR PRESENCE, THAT THEY WERE TO BE ON THEIR BEST BEHAVIOR, AS THEY REPRESENT NOT ONLY    

COULD HELP THE KIDS THIS WAY. THREE WEEKS AFTER THE MALL VISIT, ONE LITTLE BOY’S HOUSE BURNED DOWN. SINCE HIS NEW BLACK OCS SHOES HAD BEEN STORED SAFELY IN 
THEIR ORIGINAL BOX AND HIDDEN UNDER THE STEPS, THEY WERE DESTROYED. SO WE WILL BRING HIM TO GET ANOTHER PAIR THIS MONTH, WHEN WE BRING THE MIDDLE SCHOOLERS! 


